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Headteacher: Miss F Hadfield 
Dear Colleague 
 
From 1st September 2022, the Governing Board of St. Wulstan’s RC Primary School is seeking to appoint an enthusiastic, 
forward-thinking class teacher who will make a positive impact on ensuring excellent outcomes for our children.  
 
Thank you for your interest in our part time class teacher vacancy.  The post is for 2.5 days a week, Wednesday after-
noons, Thursdays and Fridays, working alongside another part-time teacher.  

 
Our school has a strong Catholic ethos with a clear sense of purpose. Applications are invited from teachers who are 
passionate about education and have the drive to inspire our wonderful children. 
 
Please have a look at our school website to find out more about our special school. We are also on Facebook and Twitter! 
 
Visits to our school are very welcome by appointment; just telephone the school office to arrange a mutually convenient 
time and I will look forward to showing you around.  
 
Please note that references will be sought on all shortlisted candidates prior to interview. 
 
Shortlisted candidates will be asked to teach a lesson and attend an interview. 
 
St. Wulstan’s RC Primary School is committed to safeguarding and promoting the welfare of the children and young peo-
ple and expects all staff and volunteers to share this commitment. The post is subject to an enhanced DBS and medical 
clearance, satisfactory references and the completion of an Occupational Health Survey. 
 
The deadline for applications is 12 noon on Thursday 23rd June. The proposed interview date will be Thursday 7th July 
2022. 
 
Application forms and completed applications are available from and should be emailed to:bursar@st-wulstans-
greatharwood.lancs.sch.uk 
 
If you are ready for a new and exciting challenge and you would like to join us on the next stage of our journey, then we 
would love to hear from you! 
 
Thank you in advance for showing an interest in this position and our school.  
 
Yours sincerely 
 
Miss Fiona Hadfield 
Headteacher 
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